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January 25, 2014

MESSAGE FROM MAYOR SCARPITTI

On behalf of Members of Council and the City of Markham, I am pleased to
extend our best wishes to all those attending the 10™ Anniversary Creative Art
Show hosted by the Beware Wet Paint Progressive Art School.

The City of Markham’s cultural mandate is to enhance and promote artistic and
cultural expressions, to share experiences and to engage people through culture and
the arts.

We are delighted that your special 10" anniversary show will provide a vibrant
forum for your students to display their art work.

We commend you for enhancing art skills and experiences within our community.
Growing from 50 students to over 150 students of all ages in 10 years, while also
achieving local and international success, and contributing to various community
and charitable events, is incredible testament to your success.

As Mayor, I am pleased to extend our best wishes on your special anniversary, and
wish everyone a most enjoyable Art Show.

Sincerely, I
Frank Scarpitti
Mayor
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